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Tuesday 14th June ‘22 
 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

 

This is to inform you that on Monday 20th June, Year 5 will begin studying 

Sex and Relationship Education (SRE) from the Key Stage 2 framework for 

Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education (PSHCE). This is specifically 
designed for Year 5 children. Pupils will cover physical and emotional changes 

during puberty, the importance of good hygiene and how to deal with these 
appropriately. The unit is essential as it gives the children the opportunity to 

raise questions and address concerns about their understanding of the human 
body through puberty and adolescence. 

The unit fits in closely with teaching from the new Science curriculum but will 

also cover the emotional and social aspects. The school’s policy for PSHCE is 
agreed with the governing body and Camden. 

If you have any further questions or concerns about this unit, do not hesitate to 
come and speak to us. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Georgia and Paul, 

The Year 5 Team 
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